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TOPIC: TWCC-22 REQUEST FOR MEO  
  TWCC-66a STATEMENT FOR PHARMACY SERVICES 
 
 
 
 The attached TWCC forms have recently been adopted.  You may start using them 
immediately, however, they become mandatory on July 8, 1996. 
 
 Should you have questions about these forms, please contact Robbin Stull, TWCC Forms 
Manager (512) 440-3899. 
 
 


